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To:
The General Manager,
JFK International Airport
New York - 41256

June 14, 2012

Dear Sir,

As discussed with you two weeks ago, I am sending a team of ten students from ‘High Sky Aeronautical Engineering Institute’ for a one week internship at your airport.

I am recommending all of them for a successful internship at your esteemed organization.

The primary objective of this internship is to help them accomplish their technical project as a condition of their academic requirements.

The team has five boys and five girls. For this project, we have chosen the best students.

Further, I request you to please carry out a plan of different tasks for such interns on a rotation basis until the next two years, as per our agreement.

After the internship, if you feel that any one of them is suitable for your organization, it will be great support for us.

The intern team will report to you tomorrow morning with an official letter signed by me.

Thanking you.

Sincerely,

Jon Owens
(Director)
High Sky Aeronautical Engineering Institute
This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited

